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Council Memorandum 

Date: May 9, 2023  

To:  Committee of the Whole  

From: Councillor Yeo 

Re: Drainage Easement on Greenwood Road at Rush Lake 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Yeo, regarding the review of a Drainage 

Easement on Greenwood Road at Rush Lake, be received; 

That Staff report back on the flooding area and determine where drainage easements 

could be established. That the report note whether a drainage study would be required;  

and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next Regular 

Council Meeting.  

Rationale  

Every spring, Greenwood Road is washed out and properties along this road flood at 

Rush Lake. The Residents have attempted to remediate the drainage issue within the 

area but it is simply too much for the few that want to help while others only add to the 

problem.  

Staff should continue to communicate with those affected in the flooding area in order to 

determine where drainage easements could be established.  


